

Dear David (Chartwell)

Warlingham Forest Schoolers would like to say thank you for donating the wood and other building items to our community project.

By donating and contributing you are not only supporting our ethos of recycling, and repurposing, but you are supporting our forest school to offer children the opportunity to access us and give us useful supplies and materials to use in our forest school sessions.

Our forest school allows children to learn how to access their natural surroundings but to also become stewards of our environment and develop knowledge and new skills on their journey.

Thank you for being a part of our project.

Please take a look at our website photo gallery to see what our forest school family has achieved and created with your support.

Forest school is always looking for the following items.

Building Materials, wood of all shapes and sizes, Pallets, Garden items and items that may be beneficial to be used within the forest school.

Many thanks

Ric, Sarah, Abi and all at Warlingham Forest Schoolers 07471 340 870 (Contact number for collation of donations)









Warlingham Forest Schoolers, 1 Chapel Road, Warlingham CR6 9LH

Tel: 07717712078 / hello@wartinghamforestschoolers.org